
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: John Maxey
Cc: Daniel Dominguez (ddominguez@hungry-horse.com); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD; Hensley,

Chad, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Hanlad A St Battery #1 - NAPP2106343455
Date: Friday, May 14, 2021 3:36:00 PM

RE: Incident #NAPP2106343455
 
John,
 
Your request for an extension to June 16th, 2021 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: John Maxey <jcm@hansonop.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 11:36 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Daniel Dominguez (ddominguez@hungry-horse.com) <ddominguez@hungry-horse.com>; John
Maxey <jcm@hansonop.com>
Subject: [EXT] Hanlad A St Battery #1 - NAPP2106343455
 
Robert,
 
Our 90 day remediation due date for the subject incident is 5/16/2021.  We have diligently pursued
remediation by delineating and hauling material.  All our latest field samples were good, however
when coming back from the lab we had 2 out of 21 that were just above the limit for closure.  We’ve
suffered several weather events that have delayed our progress, yet we are very close to finishing
and getting to closure.  For this reason I need, and am requesting, a 30 extension on our 90 day
incident closure deadline.
 
Thanks for your consideration and I look forward to your response,
 
John C. Maxey P.E.
Hanson Operating Co Inc
P. O. Box 1515

mailto:Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us
mailto:jcm@hansonop.com
mailto:ddominguez@hungry-horse.com
mailto:mike.bratcher@state.nm.us
mailto:Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us
mailto:Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us
mailto:Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us
mailto:robert.hamlet@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/


Roswell, NM  88202-1515
Off: 575-622-7330 X25
 


